
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Fencing Club will run again next year starting 14th September, if your son would like to continue please 

make the payment online via scopay. If your son does not wish to take up a place please email to let me 

know. 

 

Dates for next term:  

Sept: 14th, 21st, 28th 

Oct: 5th, 12th, 19th 

Nov: 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th 

Dec: 7th 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Rinaldi 

Finance office 

lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
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